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INFORMATION RELEASE 
 

 

Subject: Police Memorial Location Change             Date:  05/16/2008 

  

From: Sergeant Campbell      Case or Incident: PSA 

 

 

Summary: 

 

On October 1, 1962, President John F. Kennedy declared May 15 as National 
Peace Officer Memorial Day and the week containing May 15 as National Police 
Week. In keeping with the traditions established since then, the Juneau Police 
Department will hold its annual Police Officers Memorial Ceremony on Friday, 
May 16, 2008 at 12:15pm on the lawn of the Alaska State Museum. 
 
The ceremony will honor police officers who give their lives for the people of their 
community especially those who live and work in Juneau. Senator Kim Elton will 
give the keynote address and the Juneau Police Department Honor Guard will 
present the Colors. 
 
*****UPDATE***** 

 

Due to sever weather the location of the Police Memorial has been changed from the 

State Museum to the City and Borough of Juneau Assembly Chambers.  We apologize 

for any inconvenience that this last minute change might cause. 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Any charges reported in this press release are merely accusations and the defendants are 

presumed innocent unless and until proven guilty. 

 

*** END OF STATEMENT *** 
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